
35086 

#9 

 
This is to oppose granting an entertainment license to the Bar at 402 W. Lakeside St.  I am a 
neighbor at 403 W. Lakeside St. I have had several encounters with the Bar proprietor, Kate 
Burmeister, about amped music from the Bar, audible in my space.  She does not, at this point, 
been operating illegally for months.  Attached is a record of those activities. 
 
The hearing is scheduled for August 20, at 5:30 in room 103 of the City County Building.  I would 
appreciate your support.  You may email the Clerk's office at licensing@cityofmadison.com. 
 
Thank you, 
Donna Page  
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